
Singapore Taekwondo Federation

Travel Declaration

In view of the novel coronavirus (2019-nCOV), we require all members / visitors to declare
their travel history. Your participation is compulsory to help us take precautionary measures
to protect you and safeguard those working in the office. The completed form  must be
returned via email before visiting the office.

If you have been to Mainland China in the last 14 days, we require that you postpone your
visit/meeting for at least 2 weeks.

Name of visitor:  

Email:  

Date of visit to STF: (DD/MM/YYYY):                                  

1. Have you visited Mainland China in the last 14 days?

Yes

No

2. Have you travelled to any other countries beside Mainland China in the last 14 days?

Yes – Please state countries visited: _________________________

No

Declaration

I  declare that the information provided in this questionnaire are true to the best of my
knowledge. 

            ____________________________                                    _________________________
                       Signature of Declarant                                  Date


